March 2013 Monthly Report Michael Sanders Emergency Services Coordinator

This month I attended a Large Animal Evacuation training meeting in San Jose. I also attended a CERT Leadership Conference in Monterey, I also received 24 free pop up lighted cones at the conference. I attended a meeting sponsored by Los Altos Prepared to discuss their future disaster preparedness programs. I met with Marsha Hovey to discuss paperwork for the Town of Los Altos Hills and CERT forms to be used in a disaster. I attended a meeting with people putting on a Senior Falls prevention program at Town Hall.

I presented a 1 ½ hour PEP training class to the staff at Seton on Altamont Rd. We have the second part scheduled in early March.

I taught a PEP class with 24 people in attendance. I taught at Sr PEP class with 9 people in attendance. I also taught a Point of Dispensing class to our CERT members with over 40 people in attendance.

I completed the first ever CERT Supervisor Academy class with to 13 new CERT Supervisors. We currently have 19 people who are ready and able to set up the ARK in the event of a disaster.

I met with St Nicholas School regarding disaster preparedness for their school.

I set up and attended the first class of Large Animal Evacuation training taught by Santa Clara County OES.

I set up a Smart Phone App training class followed by a Table Top exercise for our CERT Supervisors.

I am currently organizing material for our next CERT class starting April 9^{th} at Town Hall, we have 40 people registered for the class.